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Change Log 

Version # Date of Change Section Description of Change Changed By 

1 08/11/2023 All Initial Draft NSLC 
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Overview 

With each software release, we work to improve the Contractor Performance 

Assessment Reporting System (CPARS) user experience and improve the quality 

of information available from CPARS. We do this through a combination of 

minor enhancements and fixing known issues. This document summarizes the 

customer-facing changes made to the CPARS Website and the CPARS 

application in version 6.8.0 on August 11, 2023. 

Release Notes 

Description Reference IDs 

Enhancements 
Developed and posted the CPARS Evaluation Data 
Dictionary. 

200002 

Updated the Forgot Password process when a user does 
not have an account in CPARS. 

210209 

Added Due Time to the Due Date on the To-Do List for 
Contractor Rep/Senior Contractor Rep roles. 

210268 

Addressed a bug fix for users with apostrophes in 
their last name. 

210273 

Changed both the application field and the  
notification to say "Current/Temporary Password" 

210295 

Allow Focal Points to use the Edit an Evaluation  
option to change any non-archived evaluation to a 
prior status.  

210300 

Oracle STIG (V-220293) upgrade for application to 
server login. 

220267 

Recreate the Evaluation/Contract Status Report into 
the dashboard.  

220291 

Corrected the issues with posting system login 
messages. 

230023 

Unique Entity ID (SAM) display name change to Unique 
Entity ID.  

230085 
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Description Reference IDs 

Enhancements 

Rename FAPIIS to Integrity. 230090 

Corrected the "Return Evaluation to Assessing 
Official" pop-up message. 

230137 

Corrected the CPARS log error when system emails are 
unable to be sent. 

230146 

Changed inconsistent verbiage. "Log In" to "Sign In" 
& "System Sign In" to "Sign In' 

230154 

Corrected Contract Activity error message/validation 
in the Evaluation/Contract Status Report. 

230155 

Updated wording on email in order to provide the CR 
with a more clear and concise email for the status of  
their evaluation.  

230159 

Bug fix for incorrect date displaying 
on Processing Times Report. 

230174 

Self-Registered User Account notification change. 230198 

Updated the wording on the weekly email 
notifications for No Ctr Response. 

230208 

Implemented the Location Services API v1 to populate 
the Country and State listings in CPARS.  

IAEMOD-11857 

Updated FAPIIS Naming on Website & Documents. 230214 

Removed invalid characters from help documents. 230201 




